
The Peace and Justice Committee of Doylestown
Presbyterian Church has chosen to focus on
environmental justice this program year and invites
you to use this 2022 PC(USA) Lenten calendar for
your faith journey to Easter, either as an individual,
family or with a small group. 

Traditionally Lent has been a time to “give up”
something enjoyed; however, this calendar provides
us all with something to take on.

Our denomination shares these thoughts on faith
justice on the Presbyterian Mission Agency webpage,
and we found them particularly inspirational as we
embark on this journey: 

“As people of faith, we seek to “serve and preserve”
God’s world. However, some of our collective choices
have led to a changing global climate, which
translates to warmer temperatures, rising sea-levels,
and severe storms, just to name a few. To turn this
tide, we must commit to treading lightly on God’s
Earth. In Lent, we slow down, take time, and examine
our internal spiritual lives and the way we live out our
Christian faith in the world around us. Our hope is
that this Lenten calendar will be the beginning of
actions intended to create more mindful behaviors
throughout the year.”
- presbyterianmission.org

We look forward to growing together in Christ’s
image as we help to create a better world in body
and spirit this Lenten season. 

Live gratefully!
Live responsibly!
Live hopefully!

The Peace and Justice Committee 

Tread Lightly
for Lent


